
Dear parents

What a busy week we have had at GCA. We
have had a visit in Reception, Year 1 and
Year 2 from PC Callum. Year 5 and 6 have
had a brilliant STEM workshop and we loved
welcoming you to join them for an after
school workshop. Year 6 also had the first of
four sessions with an artist. 

We need to give a special shout out to Year
4 for being Hiking Hero’s. The children were
amazing and came back to school tired but
happy. 

We also had our OFSTED visit this week.
The children were amazing and the
inspector was impressed with how well they
spoke to her about our school. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend
and I look forward to seeing you all on
Monday. 

Mrs Ruck

Upcoming Events
14TH JUNE - FATHERS

DAY BREAKFAST

4TH JUNE - Y5 &6
STEM CHALLENGE

WORKSHOP

6TH JUNE - Y5 & 6
STEM CHALLENGER
FAMILY CHALLENGE

3.30PM 

7TH JUNE - Y4 HIKING
HEROES 

12TH-14TH JUNE -
SCHOLASTIC BOOK

FAYRE 

17TH JUNE - ART WEEK
 

21ST JUNE - GCA ART
EXHIBITION 

27TH JUNE - Y3
SLEEPING UNDER THE

STARS 

9TH JULY PTA ZOO
TRIP

12TH JULY NURSERY
PARTY

18TH JULY SUMMER
FAYRE
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Attendance matters

This is a polite reminder, that if you are taking your child on holiday during
school hours, as per the policy we require an absence request form to be

filled out. These can be collected from the office. We will then confirm with
you whether this will be authorised or unauthorised. 

This is required for all absences, regardless of duration. 

From a safeguarding perspective, this is important so we are aware of the
whereabouts of your child and no concerns are flagged. 

We appreciate your cooperation. 

Holidays/Absences during
school

Lets see if we can have a record week for
attendance next week - We will be looking for the

class with the highest attendance. 

Remember being at school every day really does
matter. Your paragraph text


